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Subject:

Workshop Regarding Economic Development 
Statement of Issue:
This workshop is intended to allow organizations working to promote economic development in Wakulla County to present what their organization is doing for our community. 
Background:
The BOCC has expressed a desire to see an increase in economic development in Wakulla County.  There are several organizations working towards this goal.  This workshop is to allow for a sharing of current efforts, organizational structure information, and ideas in an effort to promote a reduction in redundancy and maximize our community’s limited resources. 
Analysis:

The goal of this workshop is to allow each of the following organizations to provide presentations of their organizations mission and goals, the area they serve, their funding, incentives they can help offer, and what additional efforts they may need from our community, each other, our Board, and our staff to ensure that they are successful in their efforts. The organizations are listed as follows:
· Workforce Plus – Kimberly Moore (5:00p.m.)

· The Wakulla County Chamber – Amy Geiger (5:10p.m.)
· The Wakulla County Economic Development Council – Amy Geiger (5:20p.m.)

· The Wakulla County Industrial Development Authority (5:30p.m.)

· Opportunity Florida (5:40p.m.)

· Florida’s Great Northwest (5:50p.m.)

· Tallahassee Economic Development Council – Beth Kirkland (6:00p.m.)
· The UWF Office of Economic Development and Engagement – Brice Harris (6:10p.m.)

· Tallahassee Community College – Dr. Murdaugh/Bonnie Holub (6:20p.m.)

· BOCC Discussion (6:30p.m. – 7:00p.m.)

It should also be noted that the Board does not take action during Workshops; however staff requests the Board provide direction and if any consensus is reached on how to proceed prior to this workshop concluding.  The direction provided to staff will be included into the record of the minutes and will eliminate staff bringing back an agenda item to ratify.

